
Celebrate with us!


The Sisters of St. Francis are celebrating 150 years of ministry 
in the United States.    
 
Please join us for Mass at 8:30 a.m., May 31, 2024 
Mary Mother of God Church 
19 Cherry Tree Farm Road
Middletown, NJ 07748
 
A breakfast reception will follow. 
 

On hand to greet you will be: Provincial First Assistant, Sister Nancy Zelma; Provincial Councilor, Sister Regina Snyder; and Sisters Diane Bernbeck, Virginia Dehner, Joanne Fogarty, 
Patricia McMahon, Patricia Russo, Christella Ritchey, 
and associate Elaine Schuttinger.  
 

In order to adequately prepare, please confirm your attendance by calling Barbara Johnson at 716-754-2193.
 
